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Other News

Please don’t forget that we will be swimming on Monday! 

Ash Class loved their Christmas experience assembly today and were very 
proud to show off their movie and do some Christmassy crafts with 

parents and loved ones.

Maths

This week, we have been focussing on money. Some of us have been 
roleplaying shops and practicing exchanging a coin for an item. Some of us 

have been sorting coins in different ways and some of us have been 
practicing our coin and note recognition.

Topic

This week we have been learning about how different people celebrate 
Christmas and we have talked together about our own Christmas 

traditions. We also learned about Christmas in Australia!


